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Nareka Jacques

From: billandsheena 
Sent: Wednesday, May 21, 2025 3:08 PM
To: Municipal Hall
Cc:
Subject: Support for 4 pickleball courts at court #1 at Centennial Park

Categories: Pickleball

Dear Mayor and Councillors, 
 
My name is Bill Heuman.  I live at 7220 Seamount  Close in Saanichton.  I have recently started playing 
pickleball regularly.  As a senior this has been very good exercise for me and our community members. 
Presently,  I understand there is talk about possibly not building the 4 courts at our new lacrosse box 
centre in Centennial Park. Presently we as taxpayers have invested in many activities for families and 
their children,  including the lacrosse facility,  playground with new water Park and many baseball facility 
upgrades over the years. While there is seasonal lawn bowling for seniors this can not be done in the 
winter like pickleball.   
 
I fully support more activities for seniors and youth alike and Pickleball is really safe, fun and really good 
for aerobic exercise.  
 
Thank you for your consideration and please refrain from making more tennis courts as we have plenty in 
our community and at panorama.  
 
Bill Heuman.  
 
Sent from my Galaxy 
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